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External Email

Good Morning Matt –
 
The Washington Movers Conference concurs with UTC staff
recommended changes to WAC 480-15, related to insurance and safety
regulations governing the operation of intrastate household goods
carriers, Docket TV-220252.
 
Good staff work!
 
Jim Tutton, Jr., Executive Director
WMC
 
Office:     (253) 328-5641
Cell:        (206) 499-9216
Email:     jim@wmcmovers.com
 
“Still Committed to Excellence”
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